
 

  

  
  

 

                             
                                                                                       

Local Plan 
From: 
To: 
Subject: Burtonwood development proposal 
Date: 08 June 2019 15:28:35 

Dear Sir, I wish to register my objections to the  housing development in Burtonwood, as proposed by Northern 
Trust. This development will have serious detrimental effects for the residents of Burtonwood. These will 
include, THE LOSS OF GREEN BELT AND ITS WILDLIFE, INCREASED TRAFFIC ON ALREADY 
BUSY ROADS, LOSS OF AMENITY, AND LO 
NGER WAITS FOR MEDICAL APPOINTMENTS etc.
 The infrastructure surrounding Burtonwood doesn't lend itself to expansion on such a grand scale. The access 
roads are mainly country roads with no footpaths or cycle lanes, and are already dealing with the extra traffic 
from the Omega development. The bus service is poor to say the least. There are few amenities for youngsters 
in the area. A large increase in population will only exacerbate these problems.
 The residents of Burtonwood have had to endure many years of disruption, with the building work on the 
Gemini site, the ongoing Omega development, and the Junction 8 roadworks.
 The area has reached saturation point, with both traffic and population. There are hundreds of houses already 
being built in the local area, on the Omega site, and around Earlestown. Burtonwood is being enveloped from 
all sides, and it's time to say enough is enough!

 Yours Sincerely
 G. Donaldson 




